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TO:  Donna Oberg 
 
FROM: Scott Ney 
 
RE:  5/14/2013 Bid Opening for Geneva Middle School Track Resurfacing 
 
DATE:  Wednesday, May 22, 2013 
 
One bid for the above referenced project was received, opened and read aloud on May 
14, 2013.   
 
The result is as follows: 
 

Vendor Base Bid 

Midwest Track Builders $57,182.00 

 
 
It is my recommendation that the contract is not awarded at this time because there was 
only one bidder.  This work will be combined with resurfacing Geneva Middle School 
North’s track and issuing bids at a future date in hopes of receiving more competitive 
pricing.  In the meantime, minor repairs will be made to Geneva Middle School South’s 
track this summer. 


